

FEBRUARY 2017

SUNDAY	MONDAY	TUESDAY	WEDNESDAY	THURSDAY	FRIDAY	SATURDAY
Jan. 29	Jan. 30	Jan. 31	1	2	3	4 Concealed Carry
Skeet/Trap 10-3 Sp. Clays fun shoot	Boy Scouts-6:30-8pm			Christian Sportsmen		Firearms Training 9-6 Sp. Clays 5 Stand
OFFICE CLOSED			BRGC Office 4-6pm	BRGC Office 4-6pm	BRGC Office 4-6pm	Buckle Race BRGC Office 8-11am
5 Skeet/Trap 10-3	6 Boy Scouts-6:30-8pm	7 Magic City Fly	8	9 Archery meeting -	10	11 Sp. Clays 5 Stand Buckle Race
OFFICE CLOSED	BRGC Office 11-1pm	Fishers	BRGC Office 4-6pm	7pm BRGC Office 4-6pm	BRGC Office 4-6pm	
12 Skeet/Trap 10-3	Boy Scouts-6:30-8pm	14	15 Well Armed Woman- 6pm Pistol range	16	17	18 Sp. Clays 5 Stand Buckle Race
OFFICE CLOSED	BRGC Office 11-1pm		BRGC Office 4-6pm	BRGC Office 4-6pm	BRGC Office 4-6pm	
19 Skeet/Trap 10-3 Concealed Carry Firearms Training 9-6	Boy Scouts-6:30-8pm	BOARD OF DIRECTORS 7 pm	22	23	24	25 Concealed Carry Firearms Training 9-6 Archery glue party Sp. Clays 5 Stand Buckle Race
OFFICE CLOSED	BRGC Office 11-1pm		BRGC Office 4-6pm	BRGC Office 4-6pm	BRGC Office 4-6pm	BRGC Office 8-11am
26 Concealed Carry Firearms Training 9-6 Skeet/Trap 10-3 Sp. Clays fun shoot	Boy Scouts-6:30-8pm	28	Mar. 1	Mar. 2	Mar. 3	Mar. 4 Sp. Clays 5 Stand Buckle Race
OFFICE CLOSED			BRGC Office 4-6pm	BRGC Office 4-6pm	BRGC Office 4-6pm	BRGC Office 8-11am

PRESIDENT'S MESSAGE

What a treat to see so many energetic scouts enjoying themselves at the gun club during the Boy Scout's Klondike Derby on January 21st! With all the scouts and troop leaders participating, the volunteers' efforts to instruct and keep them all safe at each station and while traveling between were greatly appreciated. Thank you for sharing your club for the day! As always, think safe and shoot straight!

Irv Wilke (contact the Club President)

ELECTION RESULTS

The election results from the December annual membership meeting are as follows:

President: Irv Wilke Vice President: Mac Clark Treasurer: Gail Lambrecht Secretary: Jen Adams

2 year at-large board members: Bob Gibson and Shawn Hanser

1 year at-large board members: Matt Waite, Butch Smart, John Collins, Joe Desson, Frank Odermann, Pat

Beddow.

Division Representatives: Mike Hammond, Reid Walen, Doug Barnett, Jen Adams

MEMBER SERVICES

If you are not receiving range updates and the newsletter via email but included an email address on your application, please send me an email and I will check it out. You will only receive a paper copy in the mail if you requested it on your application. Also, if the printing on your membership wallet card has rubbed off, please let me know you need a new one. We had printing issues in 2016 that were hopefully resolved.

Gail Lambrecht, (contact Member Services)

ARCHERY

- The archery meeting is February 9th at 7pm at the main clubhouse.
- Glue party on February 25th at 8am.
- Archery league starts April 5th weather permitting.
- We would like to have an archery dart league for those that can't walk the course or if you have young shooters.

Doug Barnett, (contact Archery Division)

RIFLE / PISTOL

- Muzzle Loaders may shoot on Feb. 5th depending on the weather.
- Action Pistol may hold some winter shoots!! Watch your email if you are on our list or check our website magiccityactionshooters.org for updates.
- The Well Armed Woman-Billings Chapter will host their next meeting at the Pistol Building on Feb. 15th at 6pm and will be trying out concealed carry holsters! Any questions-send them to Randi Henderson twawbilmt@msn.com.

Jen Adams (contact Rifle/Pistol Division)

SKEET / FIVE STAND

The Skeet and 5 Stand facility is open each Sunday from 10 am to 3 pm to the general public. Skeet fields 1 and 2 are available to members every day provided that tokens have already been purchased.

• Trap shooting is available on Sundays. Please let the deskworker know you are interested.

LEAD FOR SALE: New and Reclaimed, available at the Skeet Clubhouse on Sundays

ESTATE SHOTGUN SHELLS FOR SALE: 12 Ga and 20 Ga #9 \$55/case available at the Skeet Clubhouse on Sundays

Mike Hammond (contact Skeet Division)

SPORTING CLAYS

The new covered 5-Stand is now fully finished. The new Wi-Card system is installed and fully operational. If you have not traded your digital counter, or purchased a new Wi-Card, (10.00) you will need to do so before you can use the 5-Stand system. When you purchase your Wi-Card, or trade your digital counter, you will be given an orientation to the system. Our goal is to complete a total conversion of the Sporting Clays Course to the Wi-Card system so that you can access the course anytime the club is open.

We will continue to use the Metal lock box for the Clays course until the rest of the system is installed, weather permitting. The Metal lock box is located under the patio for your access. (key required) The course has been plowed and has 11 stations ready for your use. You can exchange your digital counter on any Saturday through February.

Our 5-Stand Buckle shoots start on **Feb. 4**th and runs throughout Feb and March with shooting on every Saturday, with sign up at 11:00 am. Mark your calendars for the start of Spring League Starting on **April 13**th 2017. You can contact Trevor or Chris Valdez for additional info.

See you on the course... see the bird, feel the lead, trust the shot.

Butch Smart (contact Sporting Clays Division)